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Michael Frankel Spoke at NYSSCPA Estate Planning Conference

June 01, 2015 / less than a minute

Trusts & Estates Department Co-Chair Michael I. Frankel spoke at the New York State Society of CPAs’ The Northeast's Premier Estate Planning
Conference on May 21. Mr. Frankel participated in the Recent Developments Panel, which included a New York Tax Law update.

View the program details.
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